Stimpson Avenue Academy

Stimpson Avenue Northampton NNI1 4LR
Telephone: 01604 346800

E-Mail: office@stimpson.emat. uk

Head of School: Mrs L Clapton
Executive Head: Mrs Z Mcintyre

Dear Parents/Carers,

Nursery places for January

We are accepting admission forms for our last places in Nursery to January start in. If your
child was born between 1/09/2018 and 31/12/2018 (or earlier) and you would like to send
them to Nursery, please collect the admission form from the school office.

Be quick as we have only 4 places left and we are working on a first-come, first-served basis.

Do not forget to spread the word to your friends and family.

Thank you.

Kind regards,

Nursery team
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